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Moraga Still Seeking Volunteers 
By Sophie Braccini
Moraga's Traffic and Safety Advisory Committee (TSAC) and the Audit and Finance Committee (AFC) still have one 
empty chair each. The Town of Moraga relies heavily on volunteers for many functions to keep its expense per capita 
the lowest in the area.  
TSAC meets once a month to examine traffic issues, and interact with residents that want safety-related concerns to 
be addressed. After considering all aspects of a question, with the help of staff and whatever experts are needed, 
the committee makes recommendations to the Town Council.  
AFC meets five times a year to conduct independent review and oversight of the financial activities of the Town. This 
committee is charged with the responsibility of evaluating the independent auditor, reviewing operating and capital 
budgets, overseeing the reporting process, internal controls and financial planning.  
The positions will remain open until filled. Visit the Town's website for more information, www.moraga.ca.us. 
 
Reach the reporter at: sophie@lamorindaweekly.com

 
back  

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Doc.../issue0502/pdf/Moraga-Still-Seeking-Volunteers.html [3/28/2011 9:46:40 PM]

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:sophie@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/archive/issue0502/Moraga-Still-Seeking-Volunteers.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Moraga Still Seeking Volunteers | Moraga


